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Elisabeth Luck, President welcomed those in attendance. She 
announced that the lunch previously planned following the meeting 
would not be held due to the small number of reservations placed. 

The hymn, I Am Thine O Lord was sung by all with Reid Burton 
accompanying on the piano. Debbie Fedyshyn offered a devotional 
and prayer. 

A note from Jeannette Stott's family expressing their 
appreciation for the UMW's help with her funeral service was 
circulated. 

Marty O'Sullivan, Treasurer reported a checking account balance 
of $2,598.73. $1,061 has been sent to the District. Our 7-star 
status has been covered. 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Oct. 9 Annual Meeting in Fayetteville 
Oct. 15,16,17 Soup Sale 
Oct. 24 District Annual Meting in Butner 
Dec. 5 Christmas Unit Meeting 

Sign up sheets were passed for the Annual Soup Sale ingredients 
and work schedule. 

In order to up-date membership roster, a letter will be sent to 
everyone currently listed as members. A postal card will be 
included to be returned after marking to indicate if membership 
in the UMW should be continued. 

Rev. Ruth Harper Stevens presented an over view of United 
Methodist Women; Where It comes From - Where It Is Going. 
She compared 1950's families to 1990's families. Her 
observations are that UMW cannot continue as usual. Stay at home 
Moms used to look forward to functions that gave an opportunity 
for them to be away for a short time. Today's Moms resent being 
away. Suggestions made for increasing participation were: 
1) Family events 
2) Shorter duration 
3) Fewer meetings at the church 
4) Clearly defined goals 
5) Counting on older women 
6) Be productive/ have meaningful meetings 
7) Fellowship 
8) Start meetings on time 
9) Better communication 
We need to meet the needs of new family structure. 

1999 UMW Directories prepared by Debbie Fedyshyn were 
distributed. 

Elisabeth adjourned the meeting with a prayer. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Priscilla Shepherd, Secretary 
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